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The Christchurch Northern Corridor (CNC) 
Alliance is ready to place the beams for the 
Prestons Road bridge, this is the final large lift 
operation on the project. 
The crane, lifting the beams, will be moved from 
the QEII Drive area over the motorway alignment 
to the Prestons Road site on Monday 16 December. 
From Tuesday 17 December for three days we will 
be placing the beams for the bridge.
We will have a single crane on the south side that 
will pick up and place the beams. This work will 

have no impact on the traffic driving on Prestons 
Road. After the Prestons Road bridge lifts, the 
crane will be moved off site. All the structures, bar 
one, that is the footbridge in the Cranford Basin/
Street area, will then have their beams, or decks on.
Thank you
Thank you again for your understanding and 
cooperation, we know our work in your street is a 
disturbance and we appreciate your patience. 
Work on the bridge upper structure will continue 
till completion of the motorway by mid 2020. 
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Prestons Road will pass over the top of the motorway 
on a bridge. Service lanes will be built for residents on 
the north side of Prestons Road. There will be no access 
to the motorway from Prestons Road. Pedestrian and 
cyclists can connect to the CNC shared use path along the 
motorway from Prestons Road.

You can call us on 0800 262 200 or email us at info@cncalliance.co.nz or visit our office at 145 
Winters Road in Mairehau, accessed from QEII Drive only left in and out. 

SHARED USE PATH TAKING SHAPE
The project includes an 11km long shared use path.
Find out more and watch the animated videos on our 
project website: 
www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc 
Other animations are about the QEII Drive 
interchange, U-turn bays, central medians, Winters 
Road subway and the Cranford Street roundabout.

We recently lifted the deck into place for the separate pedestrian bridge over the Styx River(left in the photo). In the background is the 
Radcliffe Road bridge taking shape. 
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